
From: Veronika Ivanova
To: Delegations
Subject: St gregs/nativity of our lord boundary changes
Date: Thursday, March 30, 2017 10:59:56 AM

Hello, 
I have become aware of the new boundary changes that are being proposed for the following
schools and I just wanted to say that I think it is very dangerous to make kids cross the
highway just to get to school if they don't have an option of school bus.
Thank you
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